
January 15, 2021 
To Students, 

 
Extension of the Suspension Period of Extracurricular Activities 

 
Student and Educational Affairs Section  

 
 We would like to inform you that we have decided to extend the period of suspension 
of extracurricular activities at the beginning of the year, which was announced in 
"Regarding travel to outbreak areas and special online classes for the start of next 
year" dated December 15, 2020. 
 

 
Period of Suspension of Extracurricular Activities 

 (Prohibition of Group Activities) 
 

(After) January 1, 2021 (Friday) to February 8, 2021 (Monday) 
↑ 

(Before) Friday, January 1, 2021 to Wednesday, January 20, 2021 
 

 
 
 Although the infection situation in Kochi Prefecture is slightly improving, the 
infection continues to spread nationwide. There is a certain risk of infection associated 
with group activities, and there have been reports of cluster infections during 
extracurricular activities at other universities. 
Therefore, in order to reduce the risk of infection, we have decided to suspend group 
activities until the end of the fourth quarter so that we can complete the curriculum, 
including the credit approval examinations, toward the end of the academic year and 
ensure graduation and completion decisions. 
In addition, the university facilities will not be available for rent and the bus service 
for extracurricular activities will be suspended during this period. 
This does not apply to online activities or independent practice. 
 
We ask for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 

 


